
April 2022

Ms. Debra Savage, Chairwoman

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board

525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor

Springfield, IL 62761

RE: Advocate Illinois Masonic Medical Center, Project No. 22-009 - Letter of Support

Ms. Savage:

Thank you for the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board’s review of Project No.

22-009 concerning Advocate Illinois Masonic Medical Center’s proposed modernization project.

I write to you in support of this effort, which represents a huge investment in a hospital that is

the principal health care provider for Chicago’s North Side.

It is great to see continued modernization of AIMCC, which began serving this community less

than 30 years after the Great Chicago Fire, and still continues to serve every patient that comes

through its doors as one of the top hospitals serving Medicaid patients in the state. With medical

advancements dictating new technology and space requirements to deliver the highest quality

care, along with changing consumer demands, these AIMCC renovations are a next step in

ensuring we can deliver the highest quality care in our community.

Please approve this CON application.

Sincerely,

Ann M. Williams

Illinois State Representative - 11th District


